
From: Greene, Errick<ergreene@jackson.k12.ms.us>
Sent on: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 3:17:36 PM
To:
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: following up

Hey, there.
They reached out to introduce themselves, to offer their support of our district in general, and to specifically offer
support/guidance in understanding the needs of our scholars (especially those identifying as members of the LGBTQ
community). They mentioned concerns around the recent legislation focused on transgender scholars in sports, but
didn’t have a specific ask. I think they’re trying to understand the landscape and determine our district commitment to
serving and supporting all children.
EG
Errick L. Greene, Ed.D.
Superintendent|Jackson PublicSchools
662 South President Street
Jackson, MS 39201
601-973-8625 (office)
www.jackson.k12.ms.us

From:
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 3:42 PM
To: Greene, Errick <ergreene@jackson.k12.ms.us>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: following up
Afternoon, Dr. Greene.

When you have a moment, would mind filling me in on what this is concerning?
Thank you,

From: Greene, Errick
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 3:28 PM
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: following up
Greetings, .
I’m copying Attorney Erika Robinson again for your convenience. I do hope you two can connect soon.
EG
Errick L. Greene, Ed.D.
Superintendent|Jackson PublicSchools
662 South President Street
Jackson, MS 39201
601-973-8625 (office)
www.jackson.k12.ms.us

From:
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 9:57 AM
To:
Cc: Greene, Errick <ergreene@jackson.k12.ms.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: following up
[EXTERNAL: The sender of this email is NOT a member of the Jackson Public School District.]
Dr. Greene,
It was a pleasure meeting you last week. By way of follow up, can you make an introduction to your District General
Counsel/Title IX coordinator?
Kind regards -

(he/him)






